
Glimpses of the Inauguration 

The official inauguration of the FOSS CLUB at STIST on October 3rd, 2023, and the 

keynote speaker Vishal Krishna D S providing insights into using and building open software. 

The topic, "A Beginner's Walkthrough into Using and Building Open Software," sounds like 

a great way to introduce members to the world of free and open-source software. The inclusion of 

a practical and engaging activity like a game of recipe making in an open platform adds a fun and 

interactive element to the event.  

 

 

 


